
  

 

 

Dear Index subscriber, 
Cardiff Family Advice and Support are keen to ensure that all families in Cardiff are supported 
at this time. This includes the work ‘the index’ does to make sure families are provided with 
as much information and suggestions as possible of services and things to do. 
 

Film premiere for Deaf Cool Youth Club short film 

 

The Cardiff Youth Service Deaf Cool Youth Club have been working on a short 

film which has been written and produced by young people with the aim for 

people to better understand how they can communicate with the deaf community. 

 

The Obstacle will be showcased for the first time on Friday 16 December at The 

Chapter Arts Centre at 6pm.  

 

Come and join young people from the club for this film premier and find out more about deaf 

awareness.  

The screening will also feature guest speaker Jonny Cotsen and showing the film Louder is 

Not Always Clearer. 

Find out more and book your place here  

To find out more about Deaf Cool Youth Club click here 

For information on services and support, please contact Cardiff Family 

Advice and Support:  03000 133 133  ContactFAS@cardiff.gov.uk 
https://www.cardifffamilies.co.uk/ Facebook - Cardiff Family Advice and Support Twitter - 
@CardiffCFAS 
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